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8 TURRIFF HOUSE RHE - NEW CALL SYSTEM (AN154-2008)  
 
The existing nurse call system at the above premises has been breaking down on a regular basis 
recently and is causing severe problems in the running of the establishment.  Following an inspection 
by technical officers in Architectural Services it was recommended that a completely new system 
should be installed as a matter of urgency.  The call system tried and tested over the last several 
years by Social Work is that provided by Chubb and with the approval of the Chief Executive a 
quotation was sought from Chubb to carry out the installation of a new nurse call and door entry 
system at Turriff House RHE. 
 
A quotation was duly received and the cost of the work is as follows:- 
 
Specialist Offer from Chubb Community Care, Blackburn £18,905 
Allowance for Contingencies £500 
Professional Services £600 
Total Cost of Project £20,005 
 
The cost of this project will be funded from the Social Work Department's Capital Plan 2008/09.  
 
Accordingly an acceptance has been issued to the contractor so that the work can commence as soon 
as possible. 
 
 


